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30th September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our school Harvest Festival this year, we are collecting food donations for the Salvation Army.  Please 

support your children to bring in a donation for their class Harvest Box. 

 

Pupils in all year groups are being asked to bring in food donations of dried, packet and tinned food into school from 

Tuesday 1st October as we will be putting together our Harvest Boxes. These boxes will be delivered on Friday 11th 

October after assembly by our pupils.  

 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Brackstone 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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